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Purpose 

The temporary taskforce, under the direction of College Council, is charged with systematically reviewing and 

providing updates to the college’s value statements as reaffirmed and augmented in the Educational Master 

Plan 2010-2015. 

Taskforce Outcomes 

 

In alignment with the six-year planning cycle and in preparation for the Educational Master Plan Review in 

2015-2016, with widespread collaboration, this taskforce will: 

 Review the college’s current value statements 

 Provide updates to the value statements 

 Present the updated value statements to the college on Opening Day 2013 for additional feedback 

 Present the value statements to College Council in Fall 2013 for approval 

Membership 

 

The taskforce shall include membership from across the college including: faculty, staff, administrators and 

students. Representatives will be from a variety of shared governance groups, academic divisions and 

departments and non academic divisions and departments. 

 

Membership shall include but is not limited to: 2 faculty members, 2 classified staff, 1 administrator, the 

college researcher, 2 students and the college president (ex-officio member). 

 

The taskforce shall be co-chaired by the college researcher and one faculty member.  

 

In Addition 

 The committee will meet regularly; meetings will be open to everyone and advertised in advance. 

 The committee will provide a quarterly update to College Council.  

 The taskforce will disband after the approval of the value statements at the fall 2013 College Council 

meeting. 


